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Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Advisory Committee Dartmouth Park

Application ref 2018/3845/P

Address 2 Swain&#39;s Lane   London   N6 6QS

Planning Officer John Diver

Comments by 07 Oct 2018

Proposal Extension to dwelling (Class C3) including first floor front
extension with raised terrace above single storey
commercial unit and installation of rear dormer window with
Juliet balcony to main roof.

No Objection Yes

Comment Yes

Observations The current frontage of this stretch of retail on Swain's Lane
is not the most attractive. In this respect, the first floor
extension, which is lined up with the extension of the
adjoining property, No4, could be seen as an improvement.
Added to which, it is understood, that the owner is planning
a further application to improve the shop frontage. He has
indicated that he is considering internal shutters and a
separate entrance to the living quarters..
 
The size of the rear dormer at the rear would appear unduly
large and unbalanced.  Also, the structure housing the
bathroom would fit in better with the existing building if it
were tiled.
 
Further  information on materials should be provided,
especially in relation to the first floor extension including the
colour of the coated aluminium. Materials should,  as far as
possible, complement adjoining buildings.
 

 
Documents attached

No details entered
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Issued by Contact Camden
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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Data Protection

No personal information you have given us will be passed on to third parties for commercial purposes.
The Council's policy is that all information will be shared among officers and other agencies where the
legal framework allows it, if this will help to improve the service you receive and to develop other
services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged within the Council, you can
request that this does not happen.


